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Headteacher Comment

Firstly, thank you to all the parents who attended the Y2 SATs meeting this week for 
information on the assessments the children will be taking in the summer term. Next week 
the parents of Y4 children are invited into school so we can share information about their 
statutory multiplication checks.
We have taken delivery of our book order from the sponsored Ready, Steady, Read event that 
took place in World Book Week. Due to the incredible response from our families every class 
has benefitted from new books. We would like to thank everyone who took part and 
encouraged their child to read each day. 
It has been particularly nice to welcome parents back into school over recent weeks for 
different events and meetings. It seems a long time since we have been able to share our 
activities with families in the school building. Please keep your eye on Schoolping for further 
events and dates for your diary. 
Thank you.
Miss Edwards & Mrs Higginson

Merit Awards

@DTPartington

Katy Higginson
Head Of Schools

Terrific Time 

Keepers 

This weeks winning Classes are  
RKK, 2HW, 5SJ & 5AF!

Well done and thank you 
for getting your children in to school on time!

Class Academic Value Golden Manners

NAM Evie Little Harry Bates Renzo Spencer

Joseph Platt - NAM

Carter Keeling-

Bird– REC

Isabelle Cullen –

RKK

Renae Eatwell –

2HW

Bobby Little- 2GJ

Thomas Dunn –

5AF

Georgia Brooke–

6CR

REC Isla-Rose Hogan Rowen Booth Esmae Halls

RKK Lyla Harbidge Freddie Eland Karis McManus

1EN Wynter-Rose Holland Brooklyn Coleman Liam La’Brock

1KT Logan Partington Lucy Steed Bonnie-Ray Benson

2GJ Portia James Lola-Rose Prince Reuben Holland

2HW Lillie Cochrane Nova Morris Miller Smith

3SI Lewis Hawksey Riley Benson Sophia-Rose Atkinson

4CT Layla Cushing Isabella Hollister-Harwood Sharmaine Chan

4CW Lincoln Graham George Berry Jack Leeming

5SJ Lavae Omary De’Andre Murray Jayden Foley-Brown

5AF Zach Phillips Jay Partington Paxton Gill

Thomas Dunn

Chloe Martyn

6LP Carter Deay Caleb Scott-Bradbury Evie-Mae Cunningham

6CR Ellouise McGuirk Bella Moran Millie-Rose Buckley
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Dates for your diary

Wednesday 6th April  - Parents’ evening – Virtual

Thursday 7th April  - World Health Day

Thursday 7th April  - EYFS Easter Bonnet Assembly 
9a.m and 2:15pm

Thursday 7th April - School finishes for half term

Attendance             

Week Ending 
25.03.2022

R 91.3%

Year 1 80.9%

Year 2 93.1%

Year 3 95.8%

Year 4 88.4%

Year 5 98%

Year 6 77.5%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

89%

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

91.7%

Target 97%

The Dental Nurse visited the Early Year’s 

children. They learned how to clean their 

teeth properly and what foods and drinks 

they should eat to keep their teeth healthy.

• Make sure that your child does 
not bring chewing gum or 
sweets into school.

• Make sure that your child is not 
wearing lip gloss or make up.

A student in 5SJ helped clear an area for Y3 to 
plant a seed mat in the wildflower garden at 

the front of school. We're hoping to 
encourage lots of bees and butterflies and will 
watch with interest as our flowers grow. We'll 
need to continue watering them, especially in 

this lovely weather.

On a warm Tuesday afternoon, Year 5 and Year 6 
children organised an end of term football match, 

refereed by Mr Dunstan and Mr Rivers. The 
match began amidst many spectators! Both 

teams played outstandingly. 
The match ended 1-0 to Year 5. Great teamwork 

shown from both sides. A big thank you to Mr 
Dunstan for his commitment to the weekly 

training sessions.

Year 3 have been 
designing and making 
Rangoli patterns using 
lentils, rice, seeds in Art
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This week’s lunchtime 
salad and dessert 

counter was  super 
healthy and delicious 

Thank you all for 
your donations to 
Comic Relief. We 

raised over
£270!!


